
The fifth grade has been getting
their hands dirty during science.
They have been studying the
states of matter, working to
understand how matter can
change from one state to another,
and making measurable
observations to determine the
characteristics. 

Hands on Science

We have accomplished so much in the last
two weeks here at McLouth Elementary!
Fastbridge screenings are done, students are
working into great routines, and everyone is
loving the new menu options for lunch.   On
Thursday Skeeter the Clown came for a visit
and invited all to attend the circus next
weekend. 

Running club will be starting on September
11th and will run through October 16th on
Monday and Wednesdays.  Please watch for
flyers coming home from Mr. Weaver. 

From Mrs. Miller’s Desk

BULLPUPBULLPUP
BLASTBLAST

September 2024

1



follow us on mclouth.org

Unfortunately PTO is having to cancel

Grandparent’s Day at this time due to

a family emergency with the

coordinator’s family.  They will be

looking at alternative dates/times for

this event later in the year.  Keep

tuned in for further details. 

Grandparent’s day

Sept. 2 No School
Sept. 9 No School- Professional
Development
Sept. 9 Site Council @ 5:30 Classroom
Library & BOE @ 7:00 Library
Sept. 23 Picture Day
Sept. 24 5th Grade Band Parent Meeting 

Upcoming Dates
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